We have moved

As part of the plan for new larger, more comfortable and modern classrooms and offices
American Language Center has moved to temporary offices.

These offices are just minutes walk away from our Bliss Street location and the main entrance
to American Language Center.

Our offices are now located at 4th floor, Alam El Deen building, Makdisi Street in Hamra. Our
telephone number is 01741262.

Our contact page has more details and a link to our location on Google Maps
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